
  
 
 

2000 – 10423 101 St NW,  
Edmonton, Alberta 
T5H 0E8 Canada 
epcor.com 

July 10, 2019   

Sent By Electronic Mail, RESS Electronic Filing and Courier 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”) Southern Bruce Project  
EB-2018-0263 Leave to Construct Application  

Enclosed is the final Environmental Protection Plan dated June 24, 2019 in accordance with ENGLP’s 
response to OEB Staff interrogatory #18 and condition of approval #4 of the draft Leave to Construct 
Conditions of Approval provided as Appendix A to OEB Staff’s June 3, 2019 submission in this 
proceeding.   

Also enclosed is the letter from the Ministry of Tourism, Culture and Sport dated June 21, 2019, 
confirming that the fieldwork and reporting for the archaeological assessment are consistent with the 
Ministry’s 2011 Standards and Guidelines for Consultant Archaeologists and the terms and conditions 
for archaeological licences.  

Two paper copies of each document will be filed with the Board.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

[Original signed by] 
 
 
Vince Cooney  
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs, Ontario 
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
vcooney@epcor.com  
(647) 730-0013 


